
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   

  LONGSANDS LINK – 5th November 2021 
 
 

 
 

PHOTOGRAPH DAY 

As you will already be aware, John Hunt 

Photography will be in school on Monday 

8th November to take pupil photographs.  

 

If your child normally has PE on this 
day please come to school dressed 

in your normal school uniform  

not your PE kit.  
 

However, children in Year 4 and Year 6 

can bring their PE kit to get changed into 
for their session later in the day.   

 

Reception and Year 5 do not need  

to bring their PE kit. 
 

DIWALI 
Happy Diwali to those celebrating this 

week. Congratulations to Kieran in Year 3 
who appeared on CBBC yesterday in a short 

film to explain about how they prepare for 
Diwali in their home. Well done Kieran, 

 you were fabulous!  
 

FLU VACCINATIONS 

The children that had provided consent 
with Intrahealth prior to the deadline 

received their nasal flu immunisation today. 
Intrahealth will send us more information 

later in the year to advise when they can 
come back for catch up sessions for anyone 

that missed them today, and of any pop up 

clinics for any additional takers. 
 

IF YOUR CHILD IS 
 ABSENT FROM SCHOOL 

As we have mentioned previously, if your 

child is absent from school for whatever 
reason, you must contact the school office 

on 01772 795676, send a pupil absence 
form via the school website, text message 

or email office@longsands.lancsngfl.ac.uk 

as soon as you know they will not be 
attending, but definitely by 9.00am. 

 

LANCASHIRE POST PHOTOGRAPH 

The orders for the Reception photograph 
which was published in last night’s 

Lancashire Post have been collected today, 
and photographs should hopefully arrive 

back at school at some point next week. If 

anyone would still like to place an order 
please contact ABC Portraits directly now 

rather than sending to school. Thank you 

 
 

 

 
Thank you to all of you who have 

supported our Harvest food and 

toiletries collection this week. They have 
been collected and will be taken to the 

Ribbleton food bank for local families. 
You will have received information from Mr 

Coyne and the class teachers explaining 
this half terms drop in meetings. Please 

take the opportunity to check in with your 

child's teacher to see how your children are 
getting on. If you have not received the 

information, please contact Mr Coyne or 
your teacher. As always, do not wait for the 

drop in sessions if you have something you 

need to speak to school about. 
It is lovely to see the parental comments on 

Seesaw postings and in class your 
children do like to read them as well as the 

teachers. It is particularly motivating for the 
children to see comments when the pupil of 

the week and values certificate postings are 

added on a Friday. Have a lovely 
weekend and keep in touch with myself and 

the class teachers. 

Mrs McKeown 
 

 

BEING ON TIME AND PREPARED 

Please remember that it is very important 

that children arrive at school on time to 
enter school at 8.55am and be collected at 

3.20pm each day. Arriving late disrupts 
the rest of the class, and others working in 

school. If your child has signed up for any 
clubs after school, or is taking part in a 

sporting activity, please ensure that they 

have all of the necessary kit and equipment 
with them before they arrive at school. Any 

items that children have forgotten to bring 
can be left in the drop box at the front of 

school, but they must be clearly marked 

with the pupil name. The box is checked 
periodically so the bell does not need to be 

rang when dropping off. Thank you 
 
 

REGULAR COVID TESTING 

At school we are taking a number of 

measures to prevent the spread of Corona 

Virus. It would be of great benefit if 
children were regularly tested each week 

and results reported through to the NHS 
app. Testing kits are still readily available 

from these sites: 

CLICK HERE FOR LFT KIT 
SUPPLIERS 

 

 
 
 

Dates to Remember 
 
 

MONDAY 8th NOVEMBER 

 School Photographs 

 
TUESDAY 9th NOVEMBER 

 Rocksteady Music 

 Year 5 & 6 Netball 

3.20pm to 4.15pm 
 

WEDNESDAY 10th NOVEMBER 

 PNE Gymnastics 

 Year 2 PNE Fundamental 
Movement Skills 3.20pm 

to 4.20pm  

 Year 5 & 6 Football 

3.20pm to 4.15pm 
 

 

FRIDAY 12th NOVEMBER 

 Year 3 Samba 

 Girl’s Football 3.20pm 
 

 
REMEMBER TO WASH 

HANDS REGULARLY. 
 
 

 
KIAAN, FREDDIE, ALICE, 

OLIVER, HOLLY, 

 CHLOE-LOUISE and SARA 
 

 

 
 

RECEPTION:  ZAHAN 
YEAR 1:  ELLIS  
YEAR 2:  LEILA 
YEAR 3:  USMAN 
YEAR 4:  MARTHA 
YEAR 5:  HANNAH 
YEAR 6:  RUBEN 
 

 

 
 RECEPTION:  LILY      
 YEAR 1:  ARIA 
 YEAR 2:  KANE 
 YEAR 3:  LILLY 
 YEAR 4:  HUMEIRA 
 YEAR 5:  EMMA 
 YEAR 6:  MAX 
 

SCHOOL LUNCH MENU 
WC 08/11/21 – WEEK 3 

 

mailto:office@longsands.lancsngfl.ac.uk
https://maps.test-and-trace.nhs.uk/#/location/PR2%209PS
https://maps.test-and-trace.nhs.uk/#/location/PR2%209PS




Available Sunday - Thursday 7pm - 9pm
03303 530 541

WE CAN HELP

Does your child
suffer with

sleep issues?
Do you struggle 

with your child’s 
bedtime?

Will your child 
not sleep in 

their own bed? 
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*Survey of 2,000 adults by OnePoll, Aug 2021

• Listen without judgement and  
 help you decide what next 
 steps are right for you 

• Empower you with sleep   
 knowledge so you can   
 understand why your child   
 might not be sleeping well and  
 how that can change

WHAT IS THE NATIONAL SLEEP HELPLINE?
In partnership with Furniture Village, The Sleep Charity has 
launched a brand new National Sleep Helpline to ensure that 
everyone has access to high quality, evidence-based advice.

HOW CAN THE NATIONAL SLEEP HELPLINE HELP YOU?
• Run by a team of specialist   
 trained sleep advisors

• Offer you some practical   
 strategies and recommend   
 services that could help

• Ensuring you understand how  
 sleep plays an important part 
 in your child’s mental health 
 and wellbeing

Available Sunday - Thursday 
7pm - 9pm

03303 530 541

Around 50% of 
children will have 
a sleep issue at 
some point*

50%



 

Our Girl’s Football Team who are through to the next round  

of the Dick Kerr Cup! Well done everyone!! 


